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PAGASA attended a whole-day Google Meet with the Department of Social Welfare



and Development (DSWD) & stakeholders on the extension of discount privileges to



Senior Citizens (SCs) & Persons With Disabilities (PWDs) for online purchases on 16 July 2021.



This Public Consultation was to air the various concerns regarding the potential spurious



practices customers may apply to avail of the 5% discount explicitly meant for SCs and PWDs



during online transactions.  Retailers are in for an uphill climb in dealing with erring



customers who misrepresent themselves as SCs & PWDs when ordering online.  The DSWD



was tasked with issuing the Joint Administrative Order (JAO) covering the mechanics for the



said selective privilege.  Attending were Ms. Joemzky Magno/Ms. Jona Ortega/Ma. Joanna C.



Foz of the DSWD, Myrla Sedenio/MCBA, Jose Pepito/Atty. Mario V. Dimagiba/Twinkle Miguel



of the Consumer Groups, Mr. Girlie Amarillo representing the SCs, Carlina Josue/Shirley



Vasquez of the DTI, Gretchen Mondragon/BIR, Nicka Hosaka/Grab, Glorie Ann PiÃ±eda/



PandaFood, JJ Ocana/Lazada, PRA's Bing Miranda/Mayan Sangil and PAGASA Pres. STC.
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